
 

 

 

 

 

May 4, 2020 

 

 

Min Fan      Governor Bob Holden 

Executive Director      Chairman 

US Heartland China Association   US Heartland China Association 

320 E Vine Dr #101     P.O. Box 1823 

Fort Collins, Colorado 80524    Jefferson City, MO 65102 

 

Dear Governor Holden and Executive Director Min Fan: 

 

On Behalf of the State of Colorado, thank you to you and the US Heartland China Association 

for facilitating Wanxiang Automotive’s generous donation of 40,000 protective masks to the 

State of Colorado. These masks will be critical in protecting Colorado’s critical workforce as 

they address the ongoing COVID-19 situation in Colorado. 

 

Thank you again for your hard work in assisting the State of Colorado, and for the critical 

medical supply donations that you have facilitated across the country. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jared Polis 

Governor 

 

 

 

 





 
CAPITOL OFFICE 

201 West Capitol Avenue 
Room 330 

Jefferson City, Mo. 65101 
T: (573) 751-4415 
F: (573) 751-9758 

Jamilah.Nasheed@senate.mo.gov  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MISSOURI SENATE 

JAMILAH NASHEED 
Senator, 5th District 

 

COMMITTEES 
Appropriations 
Fiscal Oversight 

Gubernatorial Appointments 
Ways and Means 

Joint Committee on Education 
Joint Committee on Government Accountability 

Joint Committee on Legislative Research 
Joint Committee on Corrections 

 

April 22, 2020 

 

Min Fan 

Executive Director 

US Heartland China Association 

 

 

Mr. Fan, 

 

Thank you for your donation of masks. This will really make a difference for the city of St. Louis.  

 

Thanks to your support, we were able to assist families in our communities to be able to go outside with 

minimal fear of catching the virus. 

 

Families can now go outside, take walks, and be able to cover themselves and their children. 

 

Thank you again for your support. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
State Senator Jamilah Nasheed 

District 5 
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